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Consideration of appointments to the Purchasing and Procurement Oversight Committee

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Earnest Sanchez and Ken Johnson have both resigned and Council is being asked to appoint
replacements to serve until June 30, 2018.

There are individuals in the Board Bank willing to serve on this board and those applications are
being provided to Council.

Recommendation:

Council staff is seeking a recommendation from the PPOC Committee.
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